BIRTHS & DEATHS CARD OF THANKS, IN MEMORIAMS, ENGAGEMENTS.

DIED

GAGNON, Phyllis (née Tansey) - At Haut-Richelieu Hospital April 4, 1998, Mrs. Phyllis Gagnon. Pre-deceased by her loving husband Marcel Gagnon and her two sisters Mabel and Marlyn. Survived by her only daughter Lynn Sledge (Donald Tobin) and several nieces and nephews. Funeral at Notre-Dame-Du-Mont-Carmel church in Lacolle, Qué. Friday, April 17 at 2 p.m. Information: Rés. Funéraire Réal Laplante Inc., Lacolle.

TANNAHILL, Christina (nee McNicol) - Passed away on April 3, 1998 at the age of eighty-one years. Wife of the late Watson Tannahill. She leaves to mourn her children Faith, June, John, Ann, Richard, Janet, Gary, Ruth, Jean and Donald. She also leaves behind her sister-in-law Dorothy, many grandchildren and great-grandchildren, as well as nephews and nieces. Visitation was held Tuesday, April 7. Funeral service on Wednesday, April 8 at 2 p.m. in the Kelly Funeral Home Chapel, 19 Lake, Huntingdon, Qc. In lieu of flowers, donations to the foundation of your choice would be appreciated.

CARD OF THANKS

The family of the late Alida Lawrence wishes to sincerely thank relatives and friends for their support at the time of her death which occurred on March 20, 1998. Thank you for cards, donations and attendance at the funeral parlor and church. A special thank-you to Dr. Vince Blonde for many years of TLC, La Residence staff and Cathy and Nicole for their special caring while she was a resident there.

I wish to thank Aunts, Uncles, cousins, friends, neighbors, for their acts of kindness (cards, phone calls, visits) following the loss of my mother, Jeannie Deschamps Duheme on March 25, 1998. Please consider these thanks as personal.

Roger Duhème, Roseanne & children

Sincere thanks to the doctors and staff of Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care I received while a patient there. Thanks, also, for all the phone calls, cards, letters and visits from friends and relatives.

Robert Crawford

The family of the late Rose O'Connor would like to express our heartfelt thanks for all the kindness shown to us after the sudden death of our mother and grandmother. Sincere appreciation for the loving support, phone call and visits from relatives, friends and neighbors. Thanks as well for the flowers, mass cards and donations to the Huntingdon County Hospital and also to the ladies of the CWL of St-Joseph's parish for the lunch. Mom will be sadly missed but will always be in our memories.

Frank & Beverly, Catherine & Helmut, Kent, Darcie and Lee

CARD OF THANKS

I would like to thank two special people; Keith for driving me to and back home from the hospital March 23 and Joyce for caring about me and giving me beautiful gifts. A special thank you goes to Dr. Aikin and his assistance team and to Jo-Ann for her kind heart in taking good care of me after my surgery and finally to Pat for her special care for me.

Yours truly, Heather-Ann Hambrook

We want to thank our relatives, neighbors, and friends who expressed sympathy at the recent death of our father. A special thanks to Rev. Neil Wallace and the ladies of St. Paul's U.C.W. for their help at this time. We also voice our thanks to the doctors and nurses of Third Floor at the Barrie for the care given to both Dad and our Mother while they were hospitalized. Please accept our sincere thanks.

The Mason Family

We would like to thank our family, grandchildren and great-grandchildren for taking us out to supper at the Qué Pasa Restaurant in Ormstown to celebrate our 60th Wedding Anniversary. We would like to thank our sisters, brothers, daughter-inlaws, sons-in-laws, nieces, nephews for the beautiful basket arrangement of "60" Red Roses and also the other beautiful flowers from the family. Also the beautiful anniversary cake, cards, gifts and many phone calls, the Limo ride to the restaurant will be memories greatly cherished. Thanks to Pope John Paul II, Vatican through Father Gabriel Clément, Prime Minister Jean Chrétien, Governor General Romeo Leblanc, and Daniel Johnson from the National Assembly for their best wishes. Once again many thanks to all for making this occasion such a memorable one.

Eva & Wilfred Duheme

IN MEMORIAM

DINEEN, Leo M. - In loving memory of our beloved father who passed away April 8, 1973. Deep in our hearts your memory is kept To love and to cherish and never forget.

From your loving children, Susan, William, Carol, Roy, Gary and James

The family of
Donald & Grace Brown
invite you to join in celebrating
25th anniversary
Sunday April 19**
1:30-3:30 pm
Howick United Church hall
Best wishes only